St Bridget’s C of E Primary School

FOUNDATION 2 PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS
PARENTS’ EVENING — AUTUMN 2018

This feedback form was aimed at F2 parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on their and their child’s
experience at St Bridget’s.

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No
Woas the m?etlng informative and do gou'have a better 100% 0%
understanding of how to support your child?
Did you find viewing your child’s learning journey 'mjormatlve?
. : ) ) 100% 0%
(Using the login to School Pupil Tracker Online)
Did your meeting run to time? 89% 11%

Any other comments

Miss Cotterell was extremely supportive and helpful. Thank you for all you do for Summer.

I find that the parents evening is too early in the year and teachers don’t really know the children well enough.

Such a lovely personal account

It was a fantastic insight to the school day and the objectives for the coming term were set out perfectly so we can work
toward them at home too. Thank you Miss Cotterell

Very helpful for me, thanks to Ladybird teachers!

Really helpful and useful. Great to hear how James is developing with clear guidance for next steps and how we can support.
Thank you to Miss Cotterell

I feel my son is really cared for and a lot of work has gone into his care and education. We are very lucky he is at your
school.

It was a very informative session and well-structured to cover all topics - phonics, maths and social. Only one of us could
make it along due to childcare issues so it was very useful to have the printed page to take away to share and talk through
with my wife. I was very impressed with the extent to which Miss Cotterell could talk about Rory’s social dynamics and
development and I thought she made some really helpful observations which we can now re-enforce to him at home. The
session was also a very good chance to see the classroom setting again and continued the strong sense we have of feeling
engaged in Rory’s first half term at school. Thank you!

Really informative. Thank you

Reassuring and good to hear another perspective on how our son is getting on. (note: only started approx 5-10 mins late)

It would have been nice to have had a look around the room a bit to see what they had been doing, seeing the pots of gold
and stars etc. but as time was understandably tight you had to leave so the next family could come in.

Miss Daltrey was very accommodating to the times which we needed to attend our appointment. The meeting was informative
and helped us to look at areas we needed to address with our child.

It ran to time, despite me turning up 10 minutes late!

Really informative chat where we were provided a great overview of his first 6 weeks and reassured on a few matters

Was running a little late but gave me the time to ask questions. Thank you.

Lovely to hear what the children get up to in class...seeing as our child always comes home and tells us he's done "nothing” at
school!




